
From: THOMAS WALSH  
To:  
Sent: Mon Mar 17 8:32 
Subject: Fwd: Power Link 
 
 
 

Hello, 

  

I am asking that you please take my input into consideration as you decide where 
to build the new Power Link. 

  

Our preference is to complete the entire portion of the power link from the San 
Felipe Substation (SR78-0) to ER-2 underground. 

  

This would allow the property owners from the substation to the beginning of the State 
Park land to retain their property values, also permits for future and/or current 
residential dwellings, would not pose a health threat to humans living in close proximity, 
would not create a noise pollution, preserve the pristine views, natural beauty, and 
habitat for the wild life as well as the humans who own property from this portion (SR78-
0 to ER-2). 

  

Other public and private energy companies (i.e. gas lines, etc.) run there lines 
underground with little or no impact on the land. 

  

Thank you for listening to our recommendation. 

  

Tom Walsh 
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